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Stolen van found in KCMO 
(KAIR)--A van, stolen in Atchison Saturday morning, has been recovered.

According to a report from Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson, the 2008 Dodge
Caravan was located Tuesday afternoon in Kansas City, Missouri.

The investigation is ongoing, with Atchison and Kansas City Police working
together on leads.
No arrests have yet been made.

The van had been parked in the 1400 block of Atchison’s Commercial Street
when it was taken.

The keys had been left inside.

Anyone with related information should contact Atchison Police at (913) 367-4323.
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